
Sierra  Club,  other  groups
oppose Nev. energy measure
By Colton Lochhead, Las Vegas Review-Journal

CARSON  CITY  —  Four  major  clean  energy  advocacy  groups
announced Thursday that they oppose Question 3, the ballot
initiative that would break up NV Energy’s monopoly and create
an open energy market in Nevada.

The Sierra Club, Natural Resources Defense Council, Southwest
Energy Efficiency Project and Western Resource Advocates each
cited concerns over market uncertainty, and what that could do
to renewable energy projects underway in the state, saying the
measure could “disrupt the state’s progress toward a clean
energy future.”
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